
The Community Plant Variety Office
launches « CPVO Headlines », the new
digital newsletter of the CPVO

On 1 December 2020, the CPVO launched “CPVO Headlines“, the new digital
newsletter of the Community Plant Variety Office.

“We realised that the way readers look for news and digest information has
changed significantly in the past few years. With this in mind, we decided to
modernise the format of CPVO’s newsletter and to offer our subscribers a
monthly update which is more digestible, newsworthy and engaging”, said
Martin Ekvad, President of the CPVO.

The newsletter can also be read online: “CPVO Headlines #1: December 2020“,
and a printable PDF version can be downloaded at the bottom of this page.

If you wish to receive CPVO Headlines directly in your e-mailbox, you must
subscribe by filling in the online registration form. Subscribers will
be able to unsubscribe at any time.

If you have any question, please contact communication [at] cpvo [dot] europa
[dot] eu
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